
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! 
In order to keep you most updated on all the fun and exciting events at Clintonville Elementary, we 
ask that you fill out the below information and return it via your child’s backpack BY 
SEPTEMBER 28th (Attention Megin Kelly, c/o Maeve & Liam - Room K1). 
For those that have “opted in” to our PTA communications, we will go live as soon as possible, so 
keep an eye out for emails from Clintonville PTA via Constant Contact and text messages from the 
free app“Remind.”  NOTE:  YOU MUST RESUBSCRIBE TO OUR“Remind”APP & EMAIL 
DISTRIBUTION LIST EVEN IF YOU ARE A RETURNING CLINTONVILLE FAMILY ! 

Thank You, 
 - Your Clintonville PTA Board 

PLEASE   PRINT   CLEARLY ! 

Sign up for important text message updates from Clintonville PTA !

Or let us do it for you!   Please print your name & cell phone : _________________________________________ 

Don’t have a mobile phone?  Go to rmd.at/owl18-19                                                                                                                                                   
on a desktop computer to sign up for email notifications.
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http://rmd.at/owls17-18
http://rmd.at/owls17-18

